
ARBON SCHOOL BOARD MEETING     August 9, 2016 
 

The Arbon School Board met on August 9, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. members Jason Williams 

and Jake Evans were present as was clerk, Cheri Evans.   

 

The motion was moved by Jake and seconded by Jason to approve the agenda. The 

motion was moved by Jason and seconded by Jake to approve the minutes.  The bills 

were reviewed.  The motion was moved by Jake and seconded by Jessica to approve 

them.  The total M & O expenses for August was $20,041.21.  The school received 

$8,800.76 from the State Department, $14,902.83 from property taxes, $75.00 refund 

from Humboldt University and $65.08 from interest on investments. The school M & O 

balance is $184,099.42. The Plant Facility received $22.34 from interest the Plant Facility 

balance is $54,307.83. The motion was moved by Jake and seconded by Jessica to 

approve the financial statement. 

 

Robin felt that the Singapore Math conference she attended in Phoenix was worthwhile.  

We may have a student enrolling in first grade this year. 

 

The 2015-2016 audit agreement was signed.  The county L-2 form was reviewed and 

approved.  The bus routes for the 2016-2017 school year were approved.  The Strategic 

Plan was reviewed and approved. 

   

Jake found an app, I’m Safe, which can be used on iPhones for emergency contacts by 

text.  The teachers will download onto their phones. Debbie will check with American 

Falls School District to see if they may be holding a CPR class this school year.  Jake is 

almost finished with the teacher, lead teacher, administrative job descriptions. The 

clerk/business manager/etc. position job description was gone over.  The position will be 

posted in October.  The board had the first reading for the duel enrollment policy.  

  

The next meeting will be held on September 13, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. The motion was 

moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

September 13, 2016 

 

 


